
 Let every light shine. 

Gooderstone Gazette 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

28th June 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer 2 
Issue 4 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

If someone hurts you, is it 
acceptable to hurt them 

back? 
 

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

Star of the Week 
Harry in Owls for amazing Maths! 

 Lewis in Skylarks for his great attitude 
to area sports.  

Katelyn H in Kestrels for excellent 
sportsmanship. 

Writers of the Week 
  William in Owls 

     James in Skylarks 
and  

 Ellie in Kestrels 

Team Points 
1st Place: Curie 

2nd Place: Einstein 
3rd Place: Newton 

 
 

Gressenhall Whole School Trip 
 

Just a reminder of our whole school trip to 
Gressenhall on Monday, 1st July 2019! I’m really 

sorry about the mixed messages, but last 
Monday, at the athletics event it was so hot, it 

made me worry about the children’s health and 
safety, dressed up as Victorians, especially the 

girls in black long skirts/dresses.  
After deliberation with Mrs Godbold, we would 

like child/children to come in normal school 
uniform with their red jumpers and trainers. We 

very much look forward to this fun and 
educational event! 

Towards the end of the term we are planning a 
Victorian Challenge day, where children will 

have the opportunity to dress up again. 
 

Sincere apologies for any confusion. 
 
 

Cake Friday 
The Cake Friday is continuing to raise so much money for the school. Thank you so much to 
everyone for supporting us in this fundraising event. This week Connor won the cake and we 

raised: 

£31.90! 

Attendance 
 

This week’s £5 attendance award 
goes to Skylarks. 

 
 

Inter-Schools Athletics Event 
 

We had a very successful time at the Athletics 
Event this year and even though we didn’t place in 

the top three, we still showed excellent 
sportsmanship and teamwork.  

 
The children took part in some running races and 

some other events involving throwing and jumping.  
 

Thank you very much to the parents who dropped 
the children off and to those who stayed to support.  
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Dates coming up… 
 
Monday, 1st July: Whole School Trip to Gressenhall Farm & Workhouse 
Saturday, 6th July: School Fete – Fun for all the Family (12pm – 4pm) 
Friday, 12th July: Leavers Assembly in Church (instead of usual sharing Assembly) at 9.00am all 
welcome.  
 

Governor Update 
Due to the resignation of one of our 
parent governors we will be running 
elections in September. If you would like 
to know more about the role, please see 
Mrs Godbold.  
 
 

6-A-Side Football Tournament 
 

On Wednesday afternoon Gooderstone 
represented the school at the 6-A-Side 
Football Tournament at Northwold. The 

two teams played exceptionally well, with 
great team spirit and stamina. Lucy A 

scored a fantastic goal in the last game 
and all the other team members played 

with great skill and determination. 
Even though we didn’t get through to the 
semi-finals, we still held our heads high. 
We continued to cheer for our federation 
partner school in the final and Mundford 
won with a phenomenal performance. 
Well done Churchside Federation!!! 

 
Thank you to all the parents who 
supported our teams and for the 

doughnuts, drinks and hot dogs too! 
 
 

Bake For Heroes Bake Sale 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the 

Bake for Heroes Sale last week. We raised           
£110.40 for this fantastic cause. 

 
 
 
. 
 
   
 
 

Clubs this term 
 

Monday after school: First Aid Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Tuesday after school: Art Club 
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure you 
arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

24 Years of Devotion 
 

It is with great sadness that we’d like to inform 
you that Mr Tim Borodka, our longstanding 

brilliant caretaker of 24 years has decided to take 
a very well earned retirement! If you would like to 
contribute towards his gift, please speak to Mrs 

Chalkley. 
 
 


